For the attention of Queensland Attorney-General Mr Kerry Shine MP.
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The Hon Tanya Plibersek MP 

Minister for Housing 

Minister for the Status of Women

MCO8-009569

Mr James Tierney 

46 Oleander Street 

Holloways Beach 

CAIRNS QLD 4878

Dear Mr Tierney

Thank you for your email of 27 February 2008 to the Prime Minister, the Hon Kevin Rudd MP, about bullying and harassment towards women in the workplace. Your letter was referred to me as the issues raised fall within my area of responsibility.

I understand that workplace bullying and harassment can have long term detrimental effects for those who have experienced it. I commend you for taking these issues seriously and acting as an advocate for these women you know who have experienced workplace bullying and harassment.

You have mentioned in your letter that the women you are supporting are continuing to have negative outcomes, including feeling suicidal. It may be useful for them to access some professional support from a service such as Relationships Australia. They can offer counselling support or a referral to a more appropriate service or person, and can be contacted on

1300 364 277.

I would encourage you and the women you wrote about to contact the Human Rights and Equal Opportunity Commission. They are an independent statutory organisation whose work involves resolving complaints about discrimination, including sexual discrimination and harassment. The Commission is contactable on 1300 656 419, and may be able to assist you with your complaint or provide you with a referral to a more appropriate body.

Once again, thank you for writing. I wish you well in your continued support of these women and hope that they find an outcome that helps them to heal and feel safe in the future.

Yours sincerely

Tanya Plibersek

21 . 5 . 08

Parliament House CANBERRA ACT 2600                                                                                                                                                           Telephone 026277 7780 Facsimile 02 6273 7096 Website www.fahcsia.gov.au


Jim Tierney 

jjls@bigpond.com

COPY

CRIME AND MISCONDUCT COMMISSION

Our Reference; (MI-07-2059) MJP 
Contact Officer: M Patane

QUEENSLAND

20 May 2008

PRIVATE & PERSONAL

Mr James Tierney

46 Oleander Street

HOLLOWAYS BEACH QLD 4878​

Dear Mr Tierney

RE:           YOUR CONCERNS
I refer to your recent correspondence with the CMC received on 2 May 2008 during which you raised concerns about the outcome of a matter referred by the CMC to the Queensland Police Service.

You may recall that we have advised you in our letter of 10 August 2007 the reasons why we referred the matter to the Ethical Standards Command to deal with.

If you have any concerns over any aspect of the way the Queensland Police Service dealt with your matter, please contact the Ethical Standards Command on (07) 3364 6464.

A copy of the material you provided to us on 2 May 2008 has been forwarded to the Ethical Standards Command.

Yours sincerely

COMPLAINTS SERVICES            COPY


When can we anticipate a response from the 
Ethical Standards Command regarding Queensland Assistant POLICE Commissioner/s not investigating GYM EQUIPMENT the property of the Australian Federal Police stolen by Jerry McAuliffe and Peter Maher?


All you Labor politicians may just keep binning our correspondence thinking we will eventually GO AWAY.

As the spokesperson for hundreds of extremely aghast citizens of Cairns we find it inexcusable for any individual that willingly will not help disadvantaged youth or anyone that is disadvantaged.
 It becomes repulsive behaviour when community elected public servants will not help their own citizens because they will have to expose these highly unethical, arrogant and publicly deceptive Society ceo Peter Maher and his deceptive unethical colleagues.


These are the individuals that you all keep saying are harmless and have done no wrong this email shows clearly they are conspiring about collectively now $324 million dollars and these are not capable of bullying and lying they must have someone in their pocket.


COPY
FANCY SENDING THIS BY EMAIL TO YOUR ceo
 

From: Jerry McAuliffe [mailto:fnq.pres.dc@svdp-qld.org.au] 
Sent: Monday, 6 June 2005 2:31 PM
To: Maher, Peter
Cc: Tierney, Judy; Richards, Peter; O'Connor, Tim; Moore, Brian; McKeown,
Michael; Leach, Robert; Kelly, Maurie; Hester, Kathryn; Guise, Losa;
Campbell, John; Beauchamp, Ron
Subject: Ozcare

 
Peter,

A few points I consider I should contribute towards this debate:

* At last State Council meeting I can recall saying I considered Mick had a point when he was concerned re legal action not having the sanction of the full State Council. 
My reason for saying this relates to concerns if minutes were to be subpoenaed by a court at a future date and the legal action could be deemed to be invalid.
 I don't have any legal advice on this, it was merely a concern.
* From my recollection, Maurie then weighed in and had a motion passed with words to the effect that State Council now supported the action and a vote of thanks was moved to those who had been working so hard on the Ozcare issue. I stand corrected if my recollections are not exact as they are made without the benefit of minutes of the meeting. I guess this motion now at least places the action in minutes of a State Council meeting. As far as I am aware, there were no dissenters when the motion was put.
* I do not appear to have any official minutes of the teleconference 15/2/05. However, my handwritten notes indicate that a legal challenge may not have been one of the nine stratagies outlined in your e-mail of Sunday 5/6/2005. 

I agree that the other stratagies listed were discussed and am aware from the last State Council meeting that number 9 (letter to all Vincentians) is still being worked on.
* My notes indicate that at the time of the teleconference a legal challenge was still "On the table" but that there may have been a way to comeup with some process that all parties would be happy with. The notes further indicate that this could be a staged strategy and it was after this wording that the stratagies outlined in your e-mail were detailed (with the exception of the legal challenge). It could well be argued that because the
legal challenge was deemed still "On the table" that it was one of the stratagies. 

As, stated, these are merely handwritten notes taken during the teleconference and I stand corrected if they do not agree with official
minutes.
* My notes also indicate that, following the teleconference, further short up-dates would be forthcoming.

Regards, 

Jerry McAuliffe
